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Stop Sign Change Set For Nemaha County
(KMZA)--Nemaha County motorists should take note of a change being made this week by the
Kansas Department of Transportation. 

On Friday, the stop signs on K-178, at the County Road 176 intersection, will be removed. That
means through traffic on K-178 will no longer stop at the intersection. However, motorists on
County Road 176 will continue to stop at the intersection, which was the normal procedure prior to
construction work on the K-63 Bridge over Wildcat Creek. 

K-Dot added the additional stop signs to help with traffic control during that now completed project. 
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